Westmoreland Road Physical Education



September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The school year has happily started and we are looking forward to working with your child this year in Physical Education.

This year the gym uniforms for the 4^{th} and 5^{th} graders will be sold through our Physical Education office. The cost will be \$5.00 for the shirt and \$7.00 for the shorts. Please make checks payable to **Whitesboro Central School**. If your child has a uniform that still fits them, they do not need to purchase a new one.

If you have any questions, please contact us at 315-266-3440, klenard@wboro.org, or stemple@wboro.org.

Sincerely,

Physical Education Teachers		
Name:	Homeroom:	Grade:

Size(s):	Youth Small	Youth Medium	Youth Large	Adult Small	Adult Medium	Adult Large	Adult X-Large
Shirt(s)							
Shorts(s)							

Total Amount Enclosed:	Circle:	CASH	or	CHECK
(\$5.00 shirt, \$7.00 shorts; \$12 total)				

Make checks payable to Whitesboro Central School.